Bowdon Historic Preservation Commission Minutes of November 1, 2021 meeting Unofficial Minutes, No Quorum was present

Attending: Hal Lovvorn, Jan Gibbs, Bill Fordham

The Bowdon Historic Preservation Commission met November 1, 2021 at City Hall with members Hal Lovvorn and Bill Fordham and Mainstreet Director Jan Gibbs in attendance. Acting chairman Lovvorn declared there was not a quorum present. No official business was conducted, and no votes were taken.

Items discussed:

- -minutes of Aug. 30, 2021 meeting were read
- -names for a potential new member to fill a vacancy on the commission were mentioned; an email was to be sent to absent members for any suggestions, and a list was to be compiled to present to the City Council.
- -Jan talked about the survey of historic places being conducted by Mary Mallory with a question about what areas need to be covered for the survey. It was suggested that the survey be for a small area, just downtown proper.
- -Hal set the next meeting for the commission for December 6, 2021.